
 

 

September 2022 
 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
I hope you had a wonderful summer break and were able to enjoy the glorious weather that we 
had.  
 
Last year I wrote to you regarding my key message to the year group: ‘make getting it right a 
habit’ which seems ever more important with the intense year that is coming up. It is key that we 
start the year off correctly by getting it right inside and outside of the classroom to ensure that 
all possible doors are open for your child at the end of this year. 
 
In order to support with this, we have a fantastic tutor team whose details are below should you 
have any questions or require support for your child. I am delighted to welcome Miss Hedley and 
Mr Teitel to the team. Mrs Guinn will be working closely with Year 11 with a focus on Care and 
Conduct and Mrs Panesar will be leading on Year 11 Outcomes. We have a strong team around 
the year group excited to work collectively to achieve the best outcomes for your child. 

11A Mrs A Spencer & 
Miss F Hedley 

aspencer@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
fhedley@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  

H2.9 

11B Miss A Alder aalder@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk H2.6 
11C Mr C Humber chumber@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk E3.1 
11D Mr D Teitel dteitel@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  H2.7 
11E Miss K Ridgers kridgers@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk H2.8 
11F Mr R Myles rmyles@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  E3.2 
Care and Conduct Mrs S Guinn sguinn@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk   
Outcomes Mrs L Panesar lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk   

 
I would also like to take this opportunity to make you aware of some key events this year: 
 Thursday 15th September – Planning for Success Event – This will take place at 7pm in the 

hall – further details to follow but we would love to see as many parents as possible at the 
event now we can finally have everyone back in school.  

 31/10/22 – 11/10/22 – Week 1: WAVE Exams (Core), Week 2: Non-core exams 
 Autumn monitoring is scheduled to be released at the end of November 
 Thursday 1st December – Parents’ Consultation Evening 
 Autumn Term – applications for Sixth Form and College should be made 
 20/02/23 – 03/03/23 – Week 1: WAVE Exams (Core), Week 2: Non-core exams 
 Spring monitoring is scheduled to be released at the end of March 
 Thursday 29th June – Sixth Form Induction Day (if applicable) 
Further information for the events above will be communicated closer to the time. 
 
Although this year will certainly provide challenges, it is also an opportunity for us to support 
your child is preparing for life after Year 11. It is a key priority of mine to create a positive 
culture focused on structure, support and success which I firmly believe will provide the 
environment that is needed for each student in Year 11 to thrive. The importance of school and 
parents cannot be underestimated in this so I look forward to working closely with you 
throughout the year, my email address is below so please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best wishes, 
Miss Ellie Horne 
Year 11 Leader 



 

 

ehorne@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 


